
 
 
 

 
Circular No: 46/2017-18                                                Date  :  04 Oct, 2017 
  
Dear Parent, 
 
As informed earlier through the School Almanac that 05 Oct, 2017 (Thursday) will be a holiday on account of 
VALMIKI JAYANTI. 
 
Please note, the new Government has cancelled this holiday and the school will remain OPEN on 05 Oct, 2017 and 
follow the normal School routine. 
  

 
 
           Asha Prabhakar 
   (Principal) 
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